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Increasing FCSD’s voted PPEL rate to $1.34 would result
in an increase of approximately $43/year on a residential
home with an assessed value of $150,000, $46/year on a
$150,000 commercial property, and $226/year on 320
acres of agricultural property.
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A voted Physical Plant and Equipment Levy (PPEL) is a voter-approved levy that generates
funds a school district can use for infrastructure and equipment repairs, purchases, and
improvements. Funds may be used only for these purposes. 

On Tuesday, March 5, 2024, Fairfield Community School District voters will consider
approving the district's PPEL. If the measure passes, the voted PPEL will be in place through
June 2036 at a rate of $1.34 per $1,000 of assessed property value. FCSD’s current voted
PPEL of $0.67 will sunset in June 2026 without voter approval.

School bus replacement
School security and safety
Technology infrastructure
Roof repairs and replacement
HVAC system maintenance
Grounds equipment
Classroom fixtures and furniture

With an approved PPEL, the district
would prioritize the most urgent and
required needs, including:
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